Wallace Hall Academy



NEWSLETTER

October 2012

Working Together to Achieve More

S1 Confident Individuals



At the beginning of September our new S1 pupils enjoyed a weekend visit to the Dukeshouse Wood Centre near Hexham. This trip is organised to establish a positive ethos early in the term, set challenges, give the pupils the opportunity to get to know each other, develop skills through team work, encourage participation and build confidence.

The weekend was a great success and greatly enjoyed by all who attended. See inside for a report on the trip and a selection of photographs.

Also In this Issue:

- whapples launch
- Galloway Fair
- New staff and pupils
- Pupil work
- Trips
- Pupil achievement
- Scottish Learning Festival
- Rural Opportunities Day
- Comenius news
- Roald Dahl Day
- Young Enterprise
- Chess Club
- Peter Pan
- Half Marathon news
- Sports pages
- Parent Council
- Careers Adviser

S6 Responsible Citizens



Our new S6 office bearers took up their posts at the start of the new timetable in June. They are as follows: (L-R) Duncan Muir (Depute Head Boy), Judi Park (Head Girl), Suzy McGinley (Depute Head Girl) and John Carlisle (Head Boy). All four of them are looking forward to the challenges that lie ahead over the coming school year and they are already working closely with the school's Senior Management Team to ensure that there is a strong pupil voice within the school.